TREASURY MANAGEMENT PLAN 2021/22

The Council considered a report (copies of which had been circulated) by
the Head of Finance and Property Services seeking approval of the
Treasury Management Plan 2021/22, a copy of which was attached to the
report.

It was recommended that Council approve the Treasury Management
Plan 2021/22.

Councillor Fitzpatrick moved the recommendations in the report,
seconded by Councillor Kirsteen Sullivan.

Decision

To unanimously approve the terms of the report and the Treasury
Management Plan 2021/22.



